
 

 

 

To our valued customers, 
 

 
We thank you all for your continued patronage of Apple Barrel Bark in these very 
difficult times. We are doing everything we can to follow the recommendation from the 
CDC and the Governor, and we are monitoring the local and state health authority’s office 
to be ready for any emerging Covid-19 protocols. 
  

We thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to change and modify 
our operations as necessary. As new developments occur, please be assured that we 
are committed to taking care of our customers and employees first. 
 
In order to prevent the spread of Covid-19 we have implemented the following measures: 
 

 We have enhanced hygiene and cleaning protocols at both locations 
 We have enacted social distancing practices for customers, this means you can stay 

in your car and pay over the phone, your receipt can be sent via email or text. 
Transactions can also be completed through the window of the office. 

 Orders can be taken by phone, through our website (applebarrelbark.com), or  
now via text. 

 To discourage human interaction we are offering a 1.5 yard garden topsoil with 
delivery for $100 in local areas, call for details. 

 We have prohibited employees with any symptoms of illness from reporting to 
work 

 
We will also be reducing our hours of operation to help eliminate human contact.  Our 
Manson yard will remain open Monday through Friday from 9-3.  We will be closed 
Manson on weekends for the duration of this pandemic.  In our Wenatchee yard we will 
remain open Monday through Saturday from 8-4.  
 
The COVID-19 pandemic is an event who’s societal and business impacts 
are rapidly evolving, fluid and difficult to evaluate or forecast. Please be safe, stay healthy 
and check our webpage as we continue to change and modify our operations as necessary 
for the safety and welfare of our community. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, Dave Spanjer, Owner 
Apple Barrel Bark, 509.663.3833(office) 509.860.3334(cell)  


